
JANUARY 2023 Calendar of Events 

 

2 Center Closed for the New Year holiday 

3 Site Council, 9:00, take tree down and decorate for January 

Exercise Class, 9:30-10:15, by Peggy or Marie 

5 APPLE Project Paperwork Service, 10:30-12:00 

Exercise Class, 9:30-10:15, by Peggy or Marie 

 Bible Study, 10-11:00, by Joey Crosnoe, in the Board Room 

 Raffle, 11:45 

6 Chair YOGA, exercise, 9:30, by Jan Cannon 

 Bingo, 12:30, Edward Jones, Tim Domian 

9 Board Meeting, 12:45  

10 Exercise Class, 9:30-10:15, by Peggy or Marie  

Footcare Clinic and Toenail Trimming, all day, by appointment only 

11 Blood Pressures, 10-11:00, Sponsored by Crown Hospice 

12 Exercise Class, 9:30-10:15, by Peggy or Marie 

 Bible Study, 10-11:00, by Joey Crosnoe, in the Board Room 

 Raffle, 11:45 

13 Chair YOGA, exercise, 9:30, by Jan Cannon 

Bingo, 12:30, Sponsored by Newbridge Retirement Community 

16 Center Closed for the Martin Luther King, Jr holiday 

17 Exercise Class, 9:30-10:15, by Peggy or Marie 

19 APPLE Project Paperwork Service, 10:30-12:00 

Exercise Class, 9:30-10:15, by Peggy or Marie 

 Bible Study, 10-11:00, by Joey Crosnoe, in the Board Room 

 Raffle, 11:45 

20 Chair YOGA, exercise, 9:30, by Jan Cannon 

 Bingo, 12:30, Sponsored by Saxony Village and Scott Sprandel 

24 Exercise Class, 9:30-10:15, by Peggy or Marie 

26 Exercise Class, 9:30-10:15, by Peggy or Marie 

 Bible Study, 10-11:00, by Joey Crosnoe, in the Board Room 

 Raffle, 11:45 

27 Chair YOGA, exercise, 9:30, by Jan Cannon 

Bingo, 12:30, Crown Hospice 

31 Exercise Class, 9:30-10:15, by Peggy or Marie 

 

CENTER CLOSED FOR LEGAL HOLIDAYS IN JANUARY 

 Please make note of the Center’s closings in January.  

 Monday, January 2 for the New Year holiday and Monday, January 16 for Martin Luther 

King, Jr. holiday. 

 

SPECIAL GUEST FOR DEAF/BLIND INFORMATION 

On January 9 at 10:30, we will have a special guest representing the deaf/blind Support 

Service Providers.  

 She will have a table set up with information about services for the deaf/blind 

community and opportunities through Support Service Providers. 



 You will want to visit her table for lots of great information. 

 

THE LIBRARY IS AVAILABLE YOUR USE 

 Our book library is available to you for your use. Take what you can read, bring them 

back when you are finished and if you have books to share you can bring them, too.  

There are some DVD’s and VHS tapes available on the shelves for loan. 

 We have a couple of Librarians, and they can help you put books on the shelves or help 

you choose what you would like to borrow.  

 

MEMORIAL GIFTS RECEIVED DURING THE MONTH 

 The Center received Memorial gifts from Marlene Cloude and Scott McNeely in 

memory of Joan Weeks and Freeman Sebastian. 

  

 END OF THE YEAR GIVING IS MUCH APPRECIATED 

 We have had a few people remember the senior center with an end of the year gift, and 

we appreciate it so much. Your gifts are tax deductible and help with financial 

obligations of the rising costs have has incurred this year. 

 Thank you!  If you haven’t given yet, there is still time! 

 

NEW YEAR EXERCISE GOALS CAN BE MET AT OUR CENTER 

 Are you hoping to Move More in the New Year? Your senior center has three wonderful 

opportunities for you. Check out the classes on Tuesday, Thursday and Friday! 

 In the New Year, let’s all Move More!!  

 

BUCK-A-MONTH IS LOOKING FOR YOU! 

 Marlys is taking your yearly or monthly gifts NOW!  2023 is the year we hope 

EVERYONE JOINS the Buck-A-Month Club! For ONLY $1.00 per month, or $12 per 

year, you are a member. You get your name on the board with stars acknowledging you 

have made a gift to your senior center! 

 These gifts are used for the upkeep and maintenance of our wonderful building. Front 

door issues, plumbing issues, furnaces and air conditioners, etc. Are all expensive and 

your help is needed to keep it all in good repair. 

 ONLY $1 per month or $12 per year. 

 Thank You!!!  

 
Your senior center is always in need of your time and resources. Please let your family know that you 

would like your memorial gifts left to the senior center as a lasting memory upon passing. 


